Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY
The Central Florida Expressway Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May 17, 2023, 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

PLACE: Via Microsoft Teams

http://bit.ly/3zCAatg (Link is case sensitive)

321-235-6136 United States, Orlando (Toll) 

Conference ID: 840 675 000#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: CFX Project No: 417-246

Project Description: CFX Concept, Feasibility, and Mobility (CF&M) Study

State Road 417 (Seminole Expressway) to Orlando Sanford International Airport Connector

The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is conducting a Concept, Feasibility, and Mobility (CF&M) study for the State Road 417 (Seminole Expressway) to Orlando Sanford International Airport Connector. All factors related to the location and design of the facility will be considered, including transportation needs, financial feasibility, social impacts, economic factors, environmental impacts, engineering analysis, and right-of-way requirements.

The goals of the SR 417 to Orlando Sanford International Airport Connector study are to identify transportation mobility options; enhance direct access to the Orlando Sanford International Airport; enhance mobility for the area’s growing population and economy; provide consistency with local plans and policies; promote regional connectivity; and fulfill the recommendation of Seminole Board of County Commissioners to re-evaluate this corridor. The study will develop and evaluate the feasibility of alternatives for the proposed direct connection from SR 417 to the airport.

As a special advisory resource to CFX and the consultant team, the EAG provides input regarding local needs, concerns and potential physical, natural, social, and cultural impacts that are crucial in the evaluation of corridor and alternative alignments.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: If you have any questions or would like more information about the study, please contact Shemir Wiles, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at 352-427-4054, or by email at ConceptStudies@cfxway.com or visit the study webpage at http://bit.ly/SR417AirportConnector.
